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Class Routines
Children should be in school for 8:50am prompt, with their school day ending at 3:20pm. Tuesday and Wednesdays are P.E days and children should bring their school PE kits in a bag, ready to get changed in school. It is expected for children to strive to read at home with an adult at any given opportunity and record this in their reading records. 

 


Homework 
Children will be set homework that is expected to be completed over the half term. Spellings will be set every Friday and will be tested the following Friday. 
RE

In R.E, our unit is ‘Jesus the teacher’.


Computing

In computing children will be learning about ‘computer science


PE
Our P.E unit for this half term is ‘Attack and Defend’. The children will be learning to travel with control of equipment, making quick decisions and choosing when to tackle or defend a space.  


sport and how to move and receive the ball with accuracy.
Science
Our science topic is ‘Earth and Space’. As part of this, we will be learning about planets within our solar system, the movement of the earth and moon relative to the sun and how the Earth’s rotation causes day and night. We will also look at evidence which supports the idea of the earth being a spherical body.  






History and Art
Our current history topic is ‘Ancient Greece’. We will study a timeline of key events throughout this period, finding out about the origin of the Olympic games, the construction of the Parthenon and the warring states of Greece. 
    In art and design, we will be looking at architecture and how it has developed through periods in history.

Maths
This half term in maths, we will be learning about fractions. This involves ordering and comparing fractions, writing equivalent fractions, recognising mixed number and improper fractions and multiplying fractions by a whole number. Children will be given opportunities to apply their maths skills to solve reasoning challenges throughout each unit.  



English
Next term in English we will be focusing on Greek myths. Throughout our lessons, we will be familiarising ourselves with a range of different myths including Theseus and the Minotaur and Pandora’s box. We will be identifying common themes and characters within the genre and writing our own using these as a guide. 
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